
  
 

 

 

         

  

 

                   

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

In Maths, the children will be looking at 

subtraction and addition, building on their 

knowledge from last term.  By the end of the 

Autumn 2, they will be proficient in using the 

Part-Whole model and be able to explain 

what number bonds are, using manipulatives 

and number sentences.  

 

Our topic for this term is  

Our World! 
 

In Geography, we will be expanding our 

global knowledge of where in the world we 

live. Focussing on continents, oceans and 

seas, the children will have an overview of 

how the weather is different around the 

world, linking into science and seasonal 

changes.  

 

In Science, we will be looking at the animal 

kingdom and how to classify different 

animals.  The children will explore and 

discover how animals have adapted to their 

climate environments.  They will also discover 

the parts of the human body and how 

humans are classified as mammals.   

 

In English, we will be discovering the 

difference between fiction and non-fiction 

texts. The children will have the opportunity 

to create a non-fiction text incorporating our 

knowledge from science. They will also 

produce a fiction piece of writing; creating a 

‘Wish Tale’ about friendship.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General information 

Homework will be set weekly on Showbie. If you are 

unable to access this kindly let us know so that we 

can provide you with a paper copy.  

Reading must be completed daily, and a note made 

in your child’s reading record book. 

In our Wider Curriculum, we will be looking 

at the global overview, linking science and 

geography.  We will discuss seasonal change, 

why we have seasonal changes and how 

animals have adapted to these climates.  

 

In Computing, the children will explore the 

application notes. They will look at how it works, and 

attempt to apply this to their learning. 

In Art, the children will learn about Paul Klee, 

focusing on his artwork around different animals.  

In Music, we will continue investigating the 

importance of a pulse in music and creating rymthm 

and beat. 

 

 

In Personal Development, we will be looking 

at kindness and how it translates to our 

community. Children will learn about looking 

after our family and others. This will support 

our school values and the children’s 

expectations within school and home. 

 


